

Head Teacher Mr. R. Baker

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Archdiocese of Birmingham

ST. WILFRID'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY UNIT

Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY.

Telephone: 0121 675 3319

Fax: 0121 675 5616

E-mail: enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk
Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk

Newsletter No 34–16th June, 2017

Holy Communion

Many congratulations to all the children who last Saturday received the sacrament of the Eucharist for the first time. It was a wonderful celebration and made all the more special by those children who came to support their friends by singing in the choir – thank you.

Good Shepherd Mass

On Tuesday, Mrs Husted and I, attended the annual mass at St Chad's Cathedral with Shaun, Joyce, Kien A and Darcy (Y6). At the mass, the children presented the cheque of £540 for Father Hudson's Society (our school Lenten donation). The children were wonderful ambassadors for the school as we celebrated mass with over 200 other people.

Catholic Athletics

The team of Carter, Matthew, Bahmbah, Tom, Noah, Adam, Mojisola, Shanel, Amiyah, Darcy, Joyce (Y6), Fareed, Mason, Laci, Emily (Y5), McKyle, Danai (Y4), Nicardo, Shianne (Y3) represented the school on Monday at Alexander Stadium competing against 40 other Catholic schools. They all performed brilliantly, supporting each other and thoroughly enjoyed the competition. Special mention to Mason who won the Y5 sprint, McKyle – second in the Y4 sprint, Amiyah – second in the girls high jump and Carter – 5th in the boys high jump.

Practical Parenting Session

This will take place on Monday 19th June, 2017 at 9 am in the school hall with Miss Atkin, our Education Welfare Officer. The first session will be 'Managing Challenging Behaviour'. All parents are welcome to attend. Refreshments will be provided and tools to support your child at home. Thank you.

Behaviour Awards

Green Badges: Omer Ali, Aroosh Naveed, Cristina Baidoo, Maham Ahmed, Benibelle Makanzu

Purple Badges: Humza Ahmed, Darius Stan, Aymen Iqbal, Keenan Johnson-O'Leary, Oliver Cruise, Amy Jones, Leah Purewal, David Ntumba-Makengo, Bahmbah Anjeh, Sebastian Lake, David Tudor, Tyler Robinson, Liam Parfitt, Giorgio Fiorletta

Yellow Badges: Nikola Grzonka, Alisha Bhardwaj, Mustapha Barrow, Freya Mai, Daniel O'Brien, Nathaniel Grant, Holly Dainty, Kacper Stawny, Leo-Riley Bodenham, Niall Hyland, Temi Pemberton, Felly Makengo-Kidimbu

Light Blue Badges: Hamzah Sharifi, Isabelle Murray, Lacie-Jai Bennett, Poppy McLaren, Ethan Murphy, Kian Warren, Lily-Mae Astley, Cohen Buckley, Courtney Denston, Remi Belle-Wilmot, Denusun Pirapaharan, Sheon Carty, Faris Jaylani, Lewis O'Leary, Basma Ahmed

Pink Badges: Lilyrae Hall, Sahar Eahea, Ella Nolan-Brookes, Tyrese Kitaka, Daniel Adeoye, Joel Robinson, Christiana Kashimawo, Elijah Bailey-Fletcher, Jehovani Mukanjila, Leah Williamson, Jay Parfitt

Dark Blue Badges: Andrius Fernandez, Liz Tchuitcham, Julieta Elezi, Najim Amir, Harrison Phillips, Maisie Dainty, Martyna Grycz

White Badges: Elli-Rose Quinney, Jayden Henry-Lamey, Harafa Faghiri, Benisson Kengni Sa'a, Maja Grycz, Ayesha Jabeen









STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK

Nursery	Lexie Davies, Eunice Popoola
Reception AP	Harrison Kelley
Reception KP	Olivia Guest
Year 1R	Jakub Felusiak, Scarlett Taylor
Year 1T	Haadiya Shakir
Year 2M	Archie Davies, Ethan Harrison
Year 2R	Harafa Faghiri, Sahar Eahea
Year 3H	Demi-Louise Smith, Szymon Dobek
Year 3M	Sheon Carty, Tyrese Kitaka
Year 4B	Danai Hlekisana
Year 4D	McKyle Swaby
Year 5D	Kye Danaher-Kesto
Year 6T	Priscilla Abilio
SPORTS AWARD	Athletics team
MUSIC AWARD	Joyce Molamba
WISE OWL AWARD	Ellis Platt

Well done everyone!

Period – 5th – 9th June, 2017

Group	% Attend
Reception AP	94.9%
Reception KP	94.8%
Year 1R	99.3%
Year 1T	96.2%
Year 2M	92.1%
Year 2R	93.6%
Year 3H	96.8%
Year 3M	95.9%
Year 4B	94.8%
Year 4D	91.7%
Year 5D	97.1%
Year 6T	97.4%

Weather

As the sunny weather seems to be back, please ensure that your child has suncream applied before they come to school and that they have a named sunhat. Thank you.

Prayers

Please pray for the victims and families affected by the horrific fire in London this week.

Have a good weekend

R Baker and staff







